





NEWSLETTER RETURNS TO PROVIDENCE

Yes, all you Rocky Horror Memorabilia freaks now have a new item to add to your list. The ALL NEW PROVIDENCE CAST NEWSLETTER, "LIPS", has hit the press, and for all of you who remember the old newsletter, you already have an idea of what's in store for all you Rocky fans. We always aim to please so be ready for anything! As one of the senior members of the cast, it really makes me glad to see that THE ROCKY HORROR PICTURE SHOW is still going strong here in Providence. The whole cast would like to say thanks for your support in our post-Halloween strike last October. So now that everything is back to normal (normal?), let's get on with the madness.

ALSO!!!!!Please excuse the massive search that the management has been forced to do on our audience, but the eggs and bottles that some people bring in to throw around are really danger ous to everybody. So maybe if we can show that all we want is some clean fun (and a full water bottle), maybe the management will ease up a little.

JOHNNY D.

ROCKY: THE THIRD YEAR

Rocky is now at the start of its third year here at the Cinerama. Some of us have been here almost as long as the movie, and we hope all of you are still having as much fun as we are.

A couple of us from the cast, accompanied by some friends had the absolute pleasure of experiencing "The Rocky Horror Show" (the play) at the Harvard Square Theater in Cambridge last year. The play's cast, of course, was not the original but they were very good.

OTHER NOTES!!!! TIM CURRY is appearing in the play "Amadeus" on Broadway. TIM is playing the role of the classical composer Mozart. The show has been selling out since the trial run in Washington, D.C. last November. TIM and the play have been getting rave reviews. I was able to see it in February and hope to see it again before TIM leaves the play. It is very good...RICHARD O'BRIEN has a small part in the new movie version of "Flash Cordon". His character is called "Fico"...LITTLE NELL has been touring clubs with a new act...BARRY BOSTWICK is starring in the new series "Foul Play"...SUSAN SARANDON has recently been in numerous movies and plays and is currently making a new movie...PAT QUINN has been on BBC television quite often but we don't usually get to see the shows here. Too bad! She's always good in whatever role she plays...CHARLES GREY is in the new movie "The Mirror Crack'd as a butler.

RUTH (RIFF)

PUZZLES

In each new issue of "LIPS" we hope to have a different puzzle with free buttons as the prizes. We hope everyone takes advantage of trying to win something.

If you don't feel lucky enough to win but would like buttons anyway send your name, address and a stamp to: BUTTONS INFO,7 DIANE DRIVE, NORTH PROVIDENCE, RI 02904